
Noah Webster Schools’ Distance Learning Program 

 Noah Webster Schools’ Distance Learning Program (NWSDLP) will include a comprehensive on-line model with 

instruction in core subject areas including lessons, assignments, homework, assessments and grades, along with 

daily attendance requirements.  Please understand, this on-line program is drastically different from the remote 

learning offered in Spring 2020. Assessments and assignments will be graded and impact promotion and 

retention for the following year. Students may choose to transition to in-person learning at semester break. 

 

 

 

All students participating in the Distance Learning Program, must have a Learning Coach at home with them 

throughout the school day. A Learning Coach is a parent, family member, or other adult who is at home with 

the student.  

The role of the Learning Coach is to: 

• Guide the student through the lessons, tools, and activities as needed 

• Oversee assignments and help facilitate hands on learning  

• Check for understanding and discuss concepts being taught 

• Keep the student on schedule and on pace 

• Ensure all components are done with fidelity (Independent reading, novel studies, practice activities, etc.) 

Here is the expected structure for online learning in the home environment: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All families will receive communication over the next few weeks with instructions on how to select their 

programming choice for 2020-2021, of either on-line or in-person instruction. 


